
 
 
 

 

 

[DATE] 
 

Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We are writing you about the difficulty in finding a consistent carrier on your route. As a result, we are 
forced to shift from newspaper carrier delivery to same-day USPS mail Monday – Saturday. We plan to 
start USPS mail delivery on October 11.  

We understand getting your newspaper later in the day will be a disruption to your daily habit.  Since 
USPS does not deliver on Sunday, we will combine the Saturday and Sunday print experience to meet 
your needs with a newly packaged weekend edition delivered on Saturday. And as a reminder, your 
subscription includes full access to seattletimes.com and our Print Replica. The Print Replica provides 
the same print experience you value in digital format. You can access the Print Replica on any 
computer, tablet or mobile device at replica.seattletimes.com. You can also find all the day's print 
headlines in Today's Times on our website at st.news/todaystimes. 

To ensure same day delivery, USPS has requested we confirm whether you receive your mail at your 
home address or a PO Box. If you have a PO Box, please contact us at 
customerservice@seattletimes.com or 1-800-542-0820 so we can ensure there is no disruption to your 
newspaper home delivery. 

Thank you for subscribing to The Seattle Times. Your support makes our work possible. 
  
Thank you for subscribing, 

[NAME] 
Customer Service Manager 
The Seattle Times 


